
May 16, 2018 
Today is a B day! 
 

 We still have a few yearbooks 
available in the bookstore.  Don't miss 
your opportunity to relive the school 
year!!  Yearbooks are $20 
 
Attention Jr Vikings: during all grade’s 
lunch periods today and tomorrow, our 
8th grade entrepreneurs will be selling 
their products to you. Everything will 
be $10 or less. Save the date to come 
and shop with us! Stock is limited, so 
first come first serve. See you then!  
 
All 8th graders interested in playing 
football at North next year.  There will 
be an informational meeting for your 
parents on Thursday, May 17 at 7 pm in 
the North High Theater. 
 
Happy Birthday If your birthday is 
today we hope it rocks! 



 
 

 

 

 

                    

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

    
 
 

 
 

 


